
SUMERIANS OUTLINE

Sumer was an ancient civilization founded in the Mesopotamia region of the Fertile Crescent situated between the Tigris
and Euphrates rivers.

Such phrases as cuneiform civilization, cuneiform literature, and cuneiform law can apply only where people
had had the idea of using soft clay not only for bricks and jars and for the jar stoppers on which a seal could be
impressed as a mark of ownership but also as the vehicle for impressed signs to which established meanings
were assignedâ€”an intellectual achievement that amounted to nothing less than the invention of writing.
Sumerian Rulers and Government Each city-state had its own ruler. The world population at this time has been
estimated at about 27 million. Consequently, the rivers often overflow their banks and may even change their
course when they are not protected by high dikes. The final stage of the Assyrian empire began in B. Scholars
believe that drought and climate change caused this collapse, along with the attendant ills of famine,
disruption of trade, wars and disease. They also used metal to cover the wheels of their formidable chariots,
starting with bronze but moving later to iron. Their books and memoranda, even their letters, were potsherds.
This lower country of the Euphrates-Tigris valleys had little or no stone. The oil-jars, and probably others also,
were sealed with clay, precisely as in early Egypt. Ur is thought to have been the largest and may have had a
population of 65, people at its peak. Warfare Each of these three great Mesopotamian civilizations, all related
to each other, brought in new weapons and tactics to Mesopotamian warfare. The king of Lagash rode to the
battle in the chariot of the timesâ€”a clumsy, heavy cart pulled by four onagers, or semi-wild asses. Protective
armor was rare, although many carried shields. It could shoot twice the distance, and arrows shot from it could
easily penetrate leather armor. Tiglath Pileser I took the Assyrian throne in c. The kings of Ur, Ur-Nammu r.
Based in the Mesopotamian city of Ashur, the Assyrians moved to take over as much territory as possible.
Mesopotamian cities usually went to war for water and land rights. They built walls around their cities for
protection. Sumerians conquered Sumerians. They seem to have been divided up into city-states, which warred
among themselves and maintained for many centuries their military capacity. All warred among themselves
and with others. The Gutian Period c. Lyres and flutes were played, among the best-known examples being the
Lyres of Ur. The claim is that he was the secret child of a high priestess who placed him in a basket and cast
him off into a river, a story that was later utilized for Moses in the Old Testament.


